



Wednesday 17th April 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: FS1 School Uniform

We have high standards and expectations in all that we do and as such, we place great importance on the appearance of our pupils and respectfully ask parents to adhere to our school uniform policy. We feel that our school uniform contributes to a sense of belonging to the school family whilst helping pupils realise that their school is a place of purpose.

It has come to my attention that some nursery children are not complying with the school uniform policy. It is essential that good habits are established from the beginning of a child's education and therefore all nursery children must be in school uniform, which includes black school shoes. All children require a robust pair of shoes, suitable for running and climbing, with Velcro fastenings. For their safety nursery children must not have shoes with laces. Laces are a trip hazard and especially dangerous for children who have a particularly active curriculum.

Jewellery, nail varnish, stuck-on tattoos are also inappropriate. Please check the school's policy on our website.

Many thanks for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Kelly









